
GILA RIVER ADULT DEPARTMENT OF 
REHABILITATION AND SUPERVISION 

 

Beginning Monday, August 18, 2025, In Person inmate 
visitation will be shut down due to scheduled 
renovations. All visitation will be conducted 
electronically and/or telephonically.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

Any questions or concerns please contact our Visitation 
Department at (520)562-7027. 

We will resume in person Visitation once all renovations are 
complete.  

 

                                                   
 


